
 
New PIT Weekly Update: First stage of new baggage 
handling system goes live  
  
A major milestone in PIT’s modernization was achieved last week: the first stage of the 
new baggage handling system went live on Tuesday, July 22. Located in the 
international arrivals corridor in Concourse C, this launch marked the start of our new, 
state-of the-art baggage handling system going into service.   
  
This successful go-live is the first in a series of planned improvements within our 
international arrivals area, culminating on opening day when the international arrivals 
corridor links with the new landside terminal.    
  
Partnerships between the ACAA team, Customs & Border Protection, airlines, airline 
ground crews and others made this important achievement happen. Those partnerships 
enable us to continue to be a people-first airport, modernizing to reflect, connect and 
serve the Pittsburgh region. 
 


